Update on closed path #dundeewestend
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Residents have asked when the public pathway to the west side of Harris
Academy down to Riverside — currently closed for railway bridge works — will
re-open.

The City Council has updated me as follows :
“The works are due to be completed by the 23rd of February.

This delay is because much of the work requires night time possessions and
access is granted conditionally by Network Rail.

We have also been restricted somewhat by inclement weather.”
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